
To whom it may concern -


My name is Rizal Sambo. I am writing to you in support of HB 3329, to increase Oregon’s Film 
Incentive. 


I have been a part of Oregon’s film community since 2006. I am also a proud member, and in 
good standings, of IATSE Local 0488. IATSE is the acronym for International Alliance of 
Theatrical Stage Employees. I have made a living solely through our film industry and with out 
the support of Oregon’s film incentives, i have zero doubt that I would not be in the successful 
position that I have been able to create and experience for myself. The incentive has brought 
many successful, and different projects to Oregon. I was a full time Set Lighting Technician the 
on the tv show Grimm, which we successfully film 123, hour long episodes. I have worked on 
tv shows Leverage, Librarians, Everything Sucks, Portlandia and the most recent series from 
Amazon called Criminal. I have also worked on many features such as Twilight, Management, 
Extraordinary Measures, Significant Others, and many more. Our industry brings in multi million 
dollars projects, which supports/employs hundreds of other crew members from Oregon. Many 
local hotels/housing, groceries, fuel, supplies, restaurants, locations, parks & rec, forestry and 
many other Oregon based companies all benefit from film projects shooting in Oregon. 
Increasing Oregon’s Film Incentive would Drastically help Oregon’s economy. I respectful urge 
you to vote YES on HB 3329, and help Oregon Film to continue supporting Oregon’s economy. 
Thank you for your time and consideration. I appreciate your support!


Rizal Sambo


